
Association Staff: 
 

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       
Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  
Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com 
Website:  www.baldwinbaptist.org 

       

Positions Available: 
 
Barnwell Baptist 
Music Minister: 
Interim, PT, or FT  
Email resume to: 
barnwellbaptist@gmail.com 
Or mail to:  
7780 US Hwy 98, 
Fairhope, AL 36532 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
 
 

Elberta Church 
Full -Time Worship Pastor 
Email Resume to: 
admin@elbertachurch.com 
 
 
 
 

Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Organist 
Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
First Baptist Church of Loxley 
Part-Time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com 

New Providence Baptist 
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
arlene@pfefferflooring.com 
Robertsdale First Baptist 
Preschool Teachers 
Email resume to:  
Littleanchorspreschoolfbc 
@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 
Robertsdale First Baptist 
Part Time Assistance Teacher 
Email resume to: 
Littleanchorspreschoolfbc 
@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 
Silverhill FBC 
Part-time Music Minister 
Please send resumes to: 
Fbc36576@gmail.com 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
Spanish Fort First Baptist  
Part-time Youth Director 
Email resume to: 
contact@fbcspanishfort.com 

August 17, 2023 

 

 
THANKS FOR YOUR KINDNESS 

 
Thanks for your many acts of kindness to my family in celebrating my 10th  

anniversary of service as Director of Missions. While working as a missionary 
at the State Board of Missions, I had the opportunity to visit the some 70      

Baptist Associations in Alabama. 
 

I am convinced that God has especially blessed Baldwin Baptist Association    
in so many ways including the incredible pastors he has called here and their   
wonderful churches. The gospel mission field is right here in Baldwin County 

with millions of people visiting our recreational areas and the thousands      
moving here. God is at work in a powerful way. 

 
I am most blessed to be able to serve you. I am grateful that God has called     

me to this ministry and excited about the days ahead. 
 

Rick Ellison 
Director of Missions 


